
Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>
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Van Luit Complex 9CHC-2015-4255-HCM) - Letter of Support

Scott Anderson <sascottx@gmail.com> Mon, May 16, 2016 at 12:39 PM
To: Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
Cc: councilmemeber.ofarrell@iacity.org

Case Number: CHC-2015^255-HCM
Albert Van Luit Complex 
4000-4010 E. Chevy Chase Drive

Dear Chairman Huizar and Councelmembers,

I am writing in support of preserving the Van Luit Complex and its history in Atwater Village. I urge you to 
support the Cultural Heritage Commission landmark designation to preserve this important part of our community 
and what it means to us.

Best wishes,
Scott Anderson
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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Van Luit Complex (CHC2015-4255-HCM)-Letter of Support

joan tenner <jtenner@att.net> Mon, May 16, 2016 at 2:29 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
Cc: christine.peters@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarell@lacity.org, CHC@lacity.org, shannon.ryan@lacity.org, 
lambert.giessinger@lacity.org, aywatervillgealways@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Dickinson,
my husband and I have lived directly behind the Van Luit complex for 36 years. We support the preservation of 
the complex as a historical building in our community.
As an example of conservation alone it should be treasured, add to that the architecture by renowned architects 
who have already been recognized by their peers for their work ; and you have what Mr. Van Luit called the 
“jewel of the neighborhood". This is the neighborhood he chose to live in adjacent to his complex and run his 
nationally renowned wallpaper design business ..

Mr. Van Luit was a man who appreciated the arts and architecture, not only that, he was a man ahead of his 
time in realizing the importance of conservation.
These days we are daily made so aware of the importance of conservation from the White House, the 
Government and the media, and here is a prime example of it .right in our neighborhood..
Historically this is an example of excellence in architecture, design,and conservation, and we would like to see 
it recognized as such.

Thank you for your consideration,
Joan and James Tenner
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GEECS
Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Van Luit Complex (CHC-2015-4255-HCM) - Letter of Support

Richard Adkins <rikalad@aol.com> Mon, May 16, 2016 at 10:31 PM
To: Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, mailto:councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, mailto:christine.peters@lacity.org, 
amy.ablakat@lacity.org, mailto:CHC@lacity.org, mailto:shannon.ryan@lacity.org, lambert.giessinger@lacity.org, 
mailto:atwatervillagealways@gmail.com, darngood@earthlink.net, afine@laconservancy.org

Hon. Jose Huizar, Chair, PLUM Committee
Hon. Marqueece Harris-Dawson
Hon. Gilbert A. Cedillo
Hon. Mitchell Englander
Hon. Filipe Fuentes
Office of the City Clerk, c/o Ms. Sharon Dickinson 
Attn: PLUM Committee
200 North Spring Street, Room 395, LA,CA 90012

Case Number: CHC-2015-4255-HCM 
Albert Van Luit Complex 
4000-4010 E. Chevy Chase Drive

DearChairman Huizar and Councilmembers,

The Board of Directors of Hollywood Heritage supports the retention of and designation of 
the Van Luit Complex on the basis that this is an exceptional mid-century modern structure 
which housed a unique and artistic business which contributed to the identity of Los Angeles 
as an international style center. It’s association with the film industry is significant as is the 
individual professional achievements of Albert Van Luit in the interior decoration field. Mr.
Van Luit’s commitment to the welfare of the LGBT community of the time in offering 
employment to many who could not have secured employment elsewhere.
Much care and professional skill was put into the design, placement and operation of this 
facility in relationship to the neighborhood, care which the neighborhood itself recognizes as 
a desire to imtegrate itself into the area without disturbing its quality.
We are proud to join with other cultural and residential organizations in seeking to keep this 
landmark intact as part of the larger Los Angeles story.

Richard Adkins, President
Hollywood Heritage, Inc.
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LAr- GfcECS Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Van Luit Complex (CHC-2015-4255-HCM) - Letter of Support

Richard Adkins <rikalad@aol.com> Mon, May 16, 2016 at 10:37 PM
To: Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, christine.peters@lacity.org, ablakat@lacity.org, 
CHC@lacity.org, shannon.ryan@lacity.org, lambert.giessinger@lacity.org, atwatervillagealways@gmail.com, 
darngood@earthlink.net, afine@laconservancy.org

Hon. Jose Huizar, Chair, PLUM Committee
Hon. Marqueece Harris-Dawson
Hon. Gilbert A. Cedillo
Hon. Mitchell Englander
Hon. Filipe Fuentes
Office of the City Clerk, c/o Ms. Sharon Dickinson 
Attn: PLUM Committee
200 North Spring Street, Room 395, LA,CA 90012

Case Number: CHC-2015-4255-HCM 
Albert Van Luit Complex 
4000-4010 E. Chevy Chase Drive

Dear Chairman Huizar and Councilmembers,

The Board of Directors of Hollywood Heritage supports the retention of and designation of 
the Van Luit Complex on the basis that this is an exceptional mid-century modern structure 
which housed a unique and artistic business which contributed to the identity of Los Angeles 
as an international style center. It’s association with the film industry is significant as is the 
individual professional achievements of Albert Van Luit in the interior decoration field. Mr.
Van Luit’s commitment to the welfare of the LGBT community of the time in offering 
employment to many who could not have secured employment elsewhere.
Much care and professional skill was put into the design, placement and operation of this 
facility in relationship to the neighborhood, care which the neighborhood itself recognizes as 
a desire to imtegrate itself into the area without disturbing its quality.
We are proud to join with other cultural and residential organizations in seeking to keep this 
landmark intact as part of the larger Los Angeles story.

Richard Adkins, President
Hollywood Heritage, Inc.
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5/16/2016 City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: Van Luit Complex 9CHC-2015-4255-HCM) - Letter of Support

Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

Fwd: Van Luit Complex 9CHC-2015-4255-HCM) - Letter of Support
1 message

Scott Anderson <sascottx@gmail.com> Mon, May 16, 2016 at 12:41 PM
To: etta.armstrong@lacity.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Scott Anderson <sascottx@gmail.com>
Subject: Van Luit Complex 9CHC-2015-4255-HCM) - Letter of Support 
Date: May 16, 2016 at 12:39:07 PM PDT
To: Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org 
Cc: councilmemeber.ofarrell@iacity.org

Case Number: CHC-2015-4255-HCM
Albert Van Luit Complex 
4000-4010 E. Chevy Chase Drive

Dear Chairman Huizar and Councelmembers,

I am writing in support of preserving the Van Luit Complex and its history in Atwater Village. I urge 
you to support the Cultural Heritage Commission landmark designation to preserve this important 
part of our community and what it means to us.

Best wishes,
Scott Anderson

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=efee67dbd5&view=pt&q=(in%3Ainbox%200R%20label%3A%5Eiim)%20is%3Aunread&name=Unread&search=sec ... 1/1
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